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        MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

December 2, 2003

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

STATE 

The Legislature is moving through the Fifth Special Session regarding the budget deficit.  The Governor has proposed his mid-year spending cuts, a deficit financing bond proposal of $15 billion dollars, and a spending cap.

Since the deadline for a spending cap and bond proposal need to meet the December 5th deadline, the Legislature will work on these two items first.  The Senate Appropriations and Budget Committees held a joint hearing today to discuss the various proposals on a spending cap.  At present, it appears likely that the Legislature will not act on mid-year spending cuts for at least the remainder of this week.  While it is possible that the Legislature could consider the mid-year spending reductions in December, indications are that the Legislature will wait until January when the Governor will introduce his full budget proposal
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